
To:  Trustees of the Abbott Memorial Library, Librarian’s Report [September 21, 2015] 
 
 
1. Circulation Statistics in August:  219 (last year:  239; in 2013:  243).  
   
 
2.  Patron Tally in August:  211 (last year:  253; in 2013:  282). 
# new patrons in August:  1. 
Computer use in August:   10 users/ 5 hours (last year:  14 users/ 14.5 hours ). 
WiFi use recorded in August:  none recorded. 
Volunteer hours for August:  24 hours (desk coverage, library tasks). 
 
 
3.  Programs in August:  
Summer Reading Wrap-up took place on Thursday August 20, 3 – 4:30 pm and included ice 
cream sundaes, party games, and handing in summer reading logs. 5 children and 2 adults 
attended. 
 
Summer Moth Storytelling was held on the evening of Friday August 21 with 30 in attendance.  
A handful of people visited Artistree’s book art exhibit prior to the Moth.  Thanks to all who 
helped with refreshments, and clean up, and especially to Betsy Rhodes for coordinating 
publicity. 
 
 
4.  Upcoming Programs: 
Halloween Party, Tuesday October 27 
 
Lantern Walk with Murray Ngoima, 1st or 2nd Saturday in November 
 
 
5.  Online catalog update 
 
 
Cory 


